
 

 

 

Youth on the Air Camp Application Period Opened 

 

The application period for the first camp for young amateur 

radio operators in North, Central, and South America is now 

open at YouthOnTheAir.org through March 15, 2020. 

 

WEST CHESTER, Ohio, February 9, 2020—Applications are now being 

accepted for campers interested in attending Youth on the Air Camp 

through March 15, 2020.  Licensed amateur radio operators ages 15 

through 25 who want to attend are encouraged to apply online at 

YouthOnTheAir.org.   The camp will take place June 21 through June 26, 

2020 at the National Voice of America Museum of Broadcasting in West 

Chester Township (North Cincinnati), Ohio. 

 

The application process is FREE.  The cost of the camp is $100 plus 

transportation to and from the VoA museum.  The $100 fee will not be 

payable until after acceptance.  Should a potential camper not be able to 

afford the $100 fee, he or she may apply for a scholarship. 

 

Campers will be selected by the committee and notified by the end of 

March.  Positions for campers are being held open for various areas of 

North, Central, and South America.  If countries do not use their allocation 

or should someone decline acceptance, those positions will be filled from 

the remaining pool of applicants.  Twenty campers will be accepted, and 

that number will be expanded as more funding becomes available up to a 

maximum of thirty.  As this will be an ongoing process, everyone will not 

receive notification of acceptance at the same time. 

 

The application window ends March 15, 2020 at 2359Z. 

 

For details about the camp, download the camp brochure from the camp 

web page at YouthOnTheAir.org. 

 



 

 

For additional information, please contact Camp Director Neil Rapp, 

WB9VPG at director@youthontheair.org. 
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